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To whom it may concern,  

 

As a resident of Oregon and a PCP of precinct  56, I oppose HB2200 At a federal 

level the funds are no longer available. Thus, this will cause more weight on the 

Oregon Tax payer. This in my option will affect people in my precinct negatively. The 

people of Oregon are wearing thin, we need to stop the strain on Oregonians. Once 

again I oppose HB2200. 


